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Hon. Christine Elliott, MPP
Minister of Health

Dr. Kieran Moore
Chief Medical Officer of Health

Dear Minister and Dr. Moore,

Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph Public Health and the many staff there have done an incredible job to
keep residents safe and healthy over the past two years. We are all grateful for their exceptional
work.

You should have recently received a letter from WDG Public Health regarding equalization funding.
WDG Public Health is requesting that similar to other public health units it should receive funding on
a 70/30, provincial/municipal basis.

Their request is in line with how most public health units are funded in Ontario. They tell me it would
greatly assist the affected municipalities allowing them to direct funding to other important services
or initiatives.

You should have also received a letter of support from MPP Ted Arnott. I want to echo MPP Arnott’s
support for this organization and thank you for your attention to this important matter.

Randy Pettapiece, MPP
Perth-Wellington


































